
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: GaryBarboza@iheartmedia.com <GaryBarboza@iheartmedia.com>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/27/2015 12:22:29 PM
Subject: RE: First Responders Benefit

Gary,
 
Chaney Adams passed along the information you sent her regarding the First Responders Benefit you are 
coordinating at Seawells in Columbia. As you can imagine, Governor Haley’s schedule is still very fluid in handling the 
relief and recovery efforts across the state. It would be best if you went ahead and picked a date that works best for 
everyone else involved. Please just let me know the date and details once they have been confirmed, and I will be 
happy to take a look at the Governor’s availability.
 
Thank you,
Nicole
 
Nicole Priester
Scheduler | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 5:02 PM

To: Priester, Nicole

Subject: FW: First Responders Benefit
 
 
 
From: Barboza, Gary David [mailto:GaryBarboza@iheartmedia.com] 

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 11:21 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: RE: First Responders Benefit
 
Thanks again,
 
Sorry was in a meeting when  I got your email.  Below are a list of dates we are working with Seawells on if you don’t 
mind passing these along to Nicole in the meantime.
 
 
Tuesday, November 17th  (we’re thinking this is too soon)
Monday, November 23rd

Monday, December 7th

Wednesday, December 9th

Friday, December 11th (Maybe….he has someone considering a booking that night)
Thursday, December 17th

 
Gary
 
 
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 11:00 AM

To: Barboza, Gary David

Cc: Godfrey, Rob
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Subject: RE: First Responders Benefit

 
Hi Gary,
 
Thanks for reaching out. I have given your request to the governor’s scheduler Nicole Priester. She should be in touch 
with you soon.
 
In the meantime if there is anything else you need please feel free to give me a call, 803-528-7217.
 
Thanks,
 
Chaney
 
From: Barboza, Gary David [mailto:GaryBarboza@iheartmedia.com] 

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 10:12 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: First Responders Benefit
 
Good Morning, 
 
I left a voice mail last week, but if your phone rings like mine you are probably still sifting through messages!
 
Our group of six radio stations here in Columbia is working on a benefit dinner for First Responders that we hope to 
hold at Seawells sometime in the next  month or so. Would love to have the Governor as the keynote speaker to 
personally thank them all.
 
We have reached out to the SC Law Enforcement Officers Association, The SC Firefighters Association and the EMS 
Association and all are on board.  We will be donating all proceeds after expenses for the dinner itself to these folks. 
None of this money will be staying with our stations.
 
If there is someone else at the Governor’s office that we should contact I would appreciate you steering me in the 
right direction.
 
Look forward to hearing from you at which time I can pass along some proposed dates to see if the Governor’s 
schedule would fit in with ours.
 
Thanks again!
 
Gary
 
Gary Barboza
Program Director | GaryBarboza@iheartmedia.com
iHeartMedia
803.343.1053
316 Greystone Blvd | Columbia, SC 29210
 
Reaching a quarter billion consumers every month
Radio/Digital/Outdoor/Mobile/Social/Events
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